
 
 
 

Federal Communications Commission (FCC) 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd 
Columbia MD 21046-1609 
USA 
 
RE: Class II Permissive Change, FCC ID: TFB-1003 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
 
This letter grants authorization for representatives of Laird Connectivity to apply for a Class II Permissive 
Change as specified under 47 CFR FCC Part 2.1043 of the Code of Federal Regulations. 
 
This authorization applies to Laird Connectivity’s Sterling-LWB, FCC ID Number: TFB-1003, approved on 
May 27, 2016, has further modification on: 
 
1.  Is to add a narrower 5 mil trace width layout 

 
This change should in not affect the original FCC grant. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ryan Urness 
Director of Test Services 
Laird Connectivity, LLC 
262.375.4400 
Ryan.urness@lairdconnect.com 


